LOUDONVILLE

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Loudonville Christian School
Looking forward to seeing you at school!
Welcome to 2nd grade

What a privilege and joy it will be to have you in our second grade class! | hope you have a wonderful
summer and make lots of good memories with your family and friends. The supplies you will need for
2nd grade are listed below. Please bring all your supplies with you on the first day of school.

Parents: It nti he item hey ar 1] for effectiv room As with an

job, the proper tools are necessary to facilitate the process.

e Bible: If you are buying a new one, the NIV Adventure Bible is the one we will use in class.
Please make sure that the print is large enough to read easily.

small whiteboard/marker (8x10 or smaller)

crayons

3 marble composition books-please put name on them
1-inch white, 3-ring binder (no name on binder)

1 box of tissues

scissors

1 container of Lysol disinfecting wipes

3 glue sticks

2 - two-pocket folders -with name on it

markers

1 spiral notebook

3 large erasers

school supply box for desk

1 box of pencils (no name on pencils)
one current picture

one baby picture

1 set of earbuds

1 roll of “fun” duct tape

1 package of clear sheet protectors

To Parent(s):

By God’s grace and strength, it is my desire to make this year one of growth and encouragement for
you and your child. It is my prayer that together we will see your child challenged to reach his/her
potential spiritually and academically. Friendship is a crucial factor in 2nd grade. Take time this
summer and this year to help your child renew and deepen friendships by having friends over.
Thank you! Have a blessed summer!

Mrs. Parker



